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The Wildcat News is published by 

the Evarts Elementary FRYSC 

monthly as a service to the 

students and families of Evarts 

Elementary School.  We welcome 

your comments and suggestions.  

Articles and photos can be 

submitted for publication in the 

newsletter by dropping them off at 

the school or the FRYSC Office.  

Printed with FRYSC Funds. 

Mission of Hope and Sevier Heights Baptist 

Church recently held their Back-To-School 

Event at  Evarts Elementary School on 

August 23, 2013.  The event brings 

members of Sevier Heights Baptist Church 

to our school to provide  students with 

needed school supplies.  Backpacks filled 

with notebooks, pencils, crayons, and 

other school supplies were distributed to all students.  Sevier Heights 

Baptist Church also provides our school with a Christmas event each 

year.  Through their help and support, the Evarts Elementary FRYSC, 

is able to provide our students with the resources they need to 

succeed.        

Mission of Hope Visits EES 
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Dates to Remember 

 September 05—

7th/8th Football 

Homecoming 

 September 10—Open 

House-Midterms 

 September 24—

”Aesop’s Fables” 

Kindergarten-4th 

Grade 

 September 25—Fall 

School Pictures 

 September 26—

”Physics is Fun” 5th-

8th Grades 

Animal Show at EES 
The Evarts Elementary Family Resource Youth Services Center 

(FRYSC) sponsored an Animal Show on August 29 at the 

School.  Scott Shupe, nationally known naturalist, presented 

the program “World of Reptiles” to kindergarten through 8th 

Grade students.  Students were able to view and learn about 

several species of reptiles such as a Corn Snake, Burmese 

Python and King Snake. 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 

8 9 10 11 12 13 14 

15 16 17 18 19 20 21 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 

29 30      

September 2013 

Students of the Month 

Kaitlin Carroll-6th Grade Kirston Stewart-1st Bryson Eldridge-Kindergarten 

The Evarts PTO is selling 

chances on a homemade quilt 

valued at $300.00 for $1.00 

a chance to be drawn at a 

later date to help raise money 

for students at the school.   

You can purchase tickets in the school office from PTO 

President Starla Ball or from any of the PTO Officers: 

Kasey Creech, Kellie Middleton, or Renee Marlowe.   

For more information call 837-2386  


